Placement fair was organized during 18th and 19th March, 2021 at GTU and VGEC Campus. But
due to rising spread of COVID-19 the second day i.e., 19th March, 2021 of placement fair was
converted into an online event.

Total 182 students of GEC, Gandhinagar were shortlisted during the placement fair.

Here are some photos of the event.
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Here ar i i
e some pictures of meetings held for the preparation of placement fair
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